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Pastel by Elfent Anne Burtnier

ADULT CLASS SCHEDULE

Watercolor Class with each student working on watercolor projects
from still life and photos. A variety of watercolor techniques will be
demonstrated over the course of the semester.

Wednesday — 1:00 — 3:00 (taught by Ellen Anne Burtner)

Pastel Drawing Class with each student working on projects from still
life and photos. A variety of pastel and charcoal techniques will be
demonstrated over the course of the semester.

Wednesday — 3:30 — 5:30 (taught by Ellen Anne Burtner and
Mary Lipnick)

Acrylic Class with each student working on projects from still life and
photos. A variety of acrylic techniques will be demonstrated over the
course of the semester.

Thursday — 10:00 — 12:00 (taught by Lauri Cragg)

Multimedia Class with each student working independently on his or
her individual project using a variety of water based media with an
emphasis on drawing and sketching. Media choices include
watercolor, water-based inks, acrylic, pastel, collage, colored pencil,
charcoal, and printmaking.

Thursday — 1:00 — 3:00 (taught by Ellen Anne Burtner and
Cheryl Lasater)

Sunday — 3:00 — 5:00 (taught by Ellen Anne Burtner and Cheryl
Lasater)

OTHER INFORMATION

WHEN?

The classes will be held for ten weeks beginning Sunday, September 12
through Sunday, November 21, 2021. (No class will be held on Sunday,
October 31.)

WHERE?

Our classes are held in the beautiful, large space located in the
MDUMC West Campus at the Music and Arts Center (adjacent to T.J.
Maxx).

COST?



The cost for the regular classes is $275 for the semester. While all
supplies will be provided, students are encouraged to purchase their
own supplies so that they can work on their art projects outside of
class. Payment for the semester is due at the first day of class.
Checks should be made payable to MDUMC.

OTHER INFORMATION

All classes are subject to a minimum number of students and teachers
are subject to change throughout the semester. We hope to resume
classes for our younger students when COVID vaccinations are
available for them. Masks will be required for the protection of
students and teachers.

For other information, please email Lauri at lauri.cragg@comcast.net.
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